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From: Rich Roper
To: licensing
Subject: Revoke the Red Rooster Liquor License
Date: Friday, May 30, 2025 1:21:18 PM

You don't often get email from rlroper@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

Having read the disturbing details of the city's investigation into the Red Rooster, as a citizen
of Madison I strongly encourage the City Council to move forward with revocation of its
liquor license.
 
Richard Roper
117 S Hamilton St Unit 507
Madison, WI 53703
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